HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent & Supervisor of Special Services 908-995-2401
Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator www.hollandschool.org
April 25, 2025

Dear Families:

Isn’t it wonderful how a simple note can brighten someone’s day? This year, as your child in
Grades 3-8 prepares to take the state assessment, we have a special opportunity to offer them
a boost of confidence and support. Our first test is scheduled to start on Thursday, May 1,
2025.

To ease their nerves and add a sprinkle of joy to their test days, we’re inviting you to write
personal notes of love, encouragement, and reassurance to your child. These notes are a
chance to remind them of how smart, talented, and capable they truly are. You’re welcome to
express your encouragement in any way that feels right — whether that’s a short message, a
drawing from a sibling with a motivational quote, or even a quick note from a grandparent or
family friend.

Please place your heartfelt message in individual envelopes, with your child’s name clearly
written on the front. Then, return these sealed notes to me. Your child will have the special
moment of opening them at the beginning of each testing day, right in their classroom. Kindly
ensure that all notes/cards are returned by Tuesday, April 29, 2025, so we can keep them a
surprise until the right moment.

Thank you immensely for joining us in this meaningful effort to uplift and encourage our
students. Your participating is truly appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Stephanie Snyder
Superintendent
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710 Milford Warren Glen Road, Milford, NJ 08848




| am SO proud of how much
vou've grown this year!

KNOCK THIS TEST
§ OUT OF THE PARK!




Show this test how
SMART you are!
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YOU'VE BEEN TRAINING <>
FOR THIS ALL YEAR! - Y <>
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HEY SMARTY PANTS!
YOU'VE GOT THIS!
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